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Non-state funds, such as grants, endowment income, and funds collected through the assessment of fees and charges to students and other constituents, are considered to be resources of WCU, an agency of the University of North Carolina and the State of North Carolina.  Without regard to source of funding, compensation of faculty and EPA non-faculty is managed in accordance with the Board of Governors' annual resolution on salary matters.  All resources used to compensate members of the faculty and EPA non-faculty are distributed in a manner consistent with this resolution.  Use of non-state funds to compensate Senior Academic and Administrative Officers (SAAO) must be approved by the Board of Trustees. 


